
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION III 
2443 WARRENVILLE RD. SUITE 210 

LISLE, IL  60532-4352 

 

 

April 23, 2015 
 
 
LICENSEE: NextEra Energy Point Beach, LLC 
 
FACILITY: Point Beach Nuclear Plant 
 
SUBJECT:  SUMMARY OF THE APRIL 20, 2015, PUBLIC OUTREACH/OPEN HOUSE TO 

DISCUSS THE NRC 2014 END-OF-CYCLE PLANT PERFORMANCE 
ASSESSMENT OF POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT 

 
On April 20, 2015, from 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. (CDT), a public outreach/open house was held 
by representatives of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC).  The purpose of the 
open house was to provide the public with information on the 2014 End-of-Cycle plant 
performance assessment of the Point Beach Nuclear Plant and with general information on the 
NRC.  The outreach was held at the Lester Public Library in Two Rivers, WI.  The NRC meeting 
notice for this open house can be found in the Agencywide Documents Access and 
Management System (ADAMS) as ML15089A021. 
 
The NRC personnel provided discussions related to the NRC’s assessment of the Point Beach 
Nuclear Plant performance, which was documented in the March 4, 2015, End-of-Cycle 
Assessment letter, ML15062A585.  As part of the open house, both NRC and NextEra 
representatives were available to address questions and concerns.  Slides used to describe the 
NRC’s Reactor Oversight Process and Point Beach Nuclear Plant 2014 performance can be 
found in ADAMS under ML15112A067.  In addition to the slides, members of the NRC made 
available a brochure on the Reactor Oversight Process, NUREG/Br-0508, ML13064A291, the 
August 2014 edition of the NRC Information Digest, NUREG-1350, Volume 26, ML13064A480 
and a copy of Point Beach Supplemental Inspection report 05000266/2015-009, ML15077A007.  
Throughout the open house, members of the public were given the opportunity to ask questions 
of NRC and NextEra officials. 
 
 
      /RA/_______________________ 
 Jamnes Cameron, Branch Chief 

Branch 4 
Division of Reactor Projects 

Docket No. 50–266; 50–301 
License No. DPR–24; DPR–27 
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MEETING ATTENDANCE LIST 
 
 
NRC Attendees 
 
K. Barclay, Resident Inspector, Point Beach Nuclear Plant 
J. Boettcher, Reactor Engineer, Region III Office 
K. O’Brien, Director, Division of Reactor Safety, Region III Office 
J. Cameron, Chief, Branch 4, Division of Reactor Projects, Region III Office 
 
Members of the Public 
 
J. Garner, Staff Member for U.S. Senator Tammy Baldwin 
J. Bollier, Green Bay Press-Gazette 
 
NextEra Attendees 
 
E. McCartney 
D. DeBoer 
R. Webber 
J. Strharsky 
D. Forter 
R. Seizert 
C. Wienecke 
L. Hawk 
G. LeClair 
M. Millen 
L. Christensen 
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